v pennsylvania
r’ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION

January 18, 2017

Carolyn J. Straton
Corporate Director, EHS
Curtiss-Wright Corporation
10 Waterview Boulevard
Parsippany, NY 070554

Re:  CBS Vanport/Vanport Township Municipal Authority Site

Vanport Township, Beaver County
LRP No. 5-4-807-1969

Dear Ms. Straton:

The enclosed Public Notice related to the above referenced site has been published both in a
local newspaper and in the Pennsylvania Bulletin. This notice is issued pursuant to the
Hazardous Sites Cleanup Act (HSCA). HSCA Section 506(b)(2) requires the Department to
mail a copy of the Public Notice to potential responsible persons and holders of liens against the
subject property. This letter is being mailed to you for your information.

If you should have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me. I
can be reached at 412.442.4158.

Sincerely,

Y
Annette T. Paluh
Project Manager

Hazardous Sites Cleanup
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields

Enclosure

bee:  Regional File; Chron; Admin Record; K. Halloran; P. Vogel; A. Paluh (2); E. Stokan (0CC);
G. Guenther (0CC)
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